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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies are continuing to investigate a
report of a shooting that left a man injured last week in the McClellanville area.

Before 8 a.m. Thursday, Nov. 24, the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office was notified by
dispatchers that the victim had walked up to the Awendaw-McClellanville Consolidated Fire
District station at 10009 N. Highway 17 in McClellanville. EMS transported the man to Roper St.
Francis Mount Pleasant Hospital for treatment of a non-life-threatening wound to a leg.

The victim later spoke with deputies but offered inconsistent accounts of how and where he had
suffered the injury.

A resident later reported hearing two gunshots Wednesday night near the Tibwin community.
Deputies canvassed the area but did not immediately find any evidence of a shooting.

The investigation is continuing. No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can
contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

The incident report is available by request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.
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